
 
 

2025 Summer Camp Information 
On Tuesday morning, all campers and their parents/guardians will meet at our office to review 
paperwork and payment. All payments are non-refundable. Our office is located across from 
Parking Lot F, inside Irvine Regional Park in Orange, CA. After that, campers should be 
dropped off at the front gate of Irvine Regional Park. Parents/Guardians responsible for drop-
off need to be at the front gate at 8:00am on Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday for our 
Horsemanship Camp. Campers in our trail riding camp should be dropped off at the front gate 
at 1:45pm on Wednesday & Thursday. If campers are not dropped off on time, whoever is 
dropping off must pay to enter the park and drop your camper off at Country Trails. 
 

Reminders for our camps: 
● Make sure to bring plenty of water. Staying hydrated is extremely important when we 

are outside all day. 

● All campers must wear riding boots. NO tennis shoes, sandals, or fashion boots are 

allowed. Riding boots can be purchased at your local Boot Barn or Hitch ‘N Post. 

● Campers must wear jeans when riding, no cotton leggings or shorts allowed. They 

can bring shorts to change into afterwards if they choose, but we recommend 

wearing jeans all day for camp. 

● No tank tops. It is best to wear short sleeves to prevent sunburns. Also, wear plenty 

of sunscreen. If any children like to wear hats, they may do so to help keep the sun 

off their face. 

● Make sure to pack a lunch, or the children can buy lunch at the snack bar. We will 

provide daily snacks for them in the afternoon. 

● Campers will be picked up at the front gate of Irvine Regional Park Tuesday – Friday 
between 12:45pm - 1:00pm for our Horsemanship Camp and Tuesday-Thursday from 
5:15pm-5:30pm for our Trail Riding Camp. 

 
*If any campers need to be picked up after these times, it needs to be arranged ahead of time and there is a $20 (CASH) late 

pick up fee. If you must pick up after the listed times, your camper will be waiting back at Country Trails. You will need to pay 
to enter the park to pick them up. Every ½ hour they are late it is an additional $20. 


